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Dear Parents 

At the commencement of the year we have a number of permissions that we are required by the Department of Education to seek from parents.  Please complete and return these to your child’s teacher.
From time to time we would like to print photographs and make videos of our students involved in their academic and social programs.  These include events such as Class activities, sports activities, music, drama performances, Wakakirri, Bands, Choir, and other whole school events.

These photographs may be printed in our class newsletters, the Gilmore Gazette, on our website or in newspaper articles.  We plan to only publish children’s first names with photos in school publications.
Pleases return this letter to you child’s class teacher indicating permissions for your child.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Geering
Principal

(……………………………………………………………………………………………..…

NAME_________________________________________    CLASS____________________

Please indicate which permissions you would like to provide.

I give permission for: 

 FORMCHECKBOX 

Photographs/video of my child to be used in the school.

 FORMCHECKBOX 

Photographs/videos of my child to appear in the Gazette and class newsletters.

 FORMCHECKBOX 

Photographs of my child (full name not used) on the school website

 FORMCHECKBOX 

Photographs of my child to be used in newspapers.

 FORMCHECKBOX 

Film of my child to be used by TV stations.

 FORMCHECKBOX 

I will notify Gilmore Primary School if in the future this permission needs to be withdrawn.

Signed:_____________________________ Date:_____________________

Gilmore Primary School 


Heagney Cres GILMORE  ACT  2905


Ph:  (02) 6205 7844  Fax:  (02) 6205 7845


Email:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:gxprimar@gilmoreps.act.edu.au" ��gxprimar@gilmoreps.act.edu.au�


Website:  http://www.gilmoreps.act.edu.au
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